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Public Health Division 

Drinking Water Services 

Tina Kotek, Governor 

March 10, 2025 
 

    

               

 

John McAllister, PE 

Port of Morrow 

PO Box 200 

Boardman, Oregon 97818 
 
 

Re: Marine Drive Waterline Relocation, Plan Review #28-2023, Port of Morrow,  

       PWS ID# 4101328 

       Final Approval 
  

 

Dear John:  
 

Thank you for your submittal to the Oregon Health Authority’s Drinking Water Services 

confirming the project was completed in accordance with the approved plans, along with a set of 

as-built drawings. The project consisted of constructing a new 18-inch water main to replace an 

older 12-inch main. Final approval is granted for the project.  

 

If you have any questions or would like this in an alternate format, please feel free to call me at 

(541) 966-0900 or email at william.h.goss@oha.oregon.gov . 
 

 

Sincerely,  
 

 

William Goss, PE  

Regional Engineer  
 

c: Julie Wray, OHA – Drinking Water Services  

    Jacob Cain, PE, Port of Morrow (pdf copy only) 

    Miff Devin, Port of Morrow (pdf copy only) 
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